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MOSHER MINISTRIES 
Lance, Kristen, Silas, and Asher Mosher 

— taking the soul-saving gospel to a lost and dying world — 

The Moshers in 
New Zealand 

Work in Porirua and Wellington 
The big event for June was that we were finally able to celebrate the 
wedding of Martin and Melissa. They had to reschedule their 
wedding because of COVID-19. It was the first wedding I officiated 
in New Zealand. Everything went off without a hitch—well, except 
that they got hitched. It was a beautiful day for a great Christian 
couple.


Now that we are out of Lockdown, we have enjoyed having church-
wide events again. We had a surprise birthday party for one of our 
university students. The youth and the “oldies” faced off in a 
basketball game (we lost count of the score, but us old folk schooled 
the youngsters). And the ladies have resumed their weekly studies. 


We also look forward to hosting personal Bible studies in our home 
again next week. Video chat has been great, but nothing beats 
fellowship face-to-face.


COVID-19 
A couple of weeks ago, New Zealand was celebrating zero active 
cases of COVID-19. That lasted until the border was opened up for a 
couple of special events (including a funeral). Still, the government 
believes everything is contained, so there is no need for quarantine. 
As of now, there are fourteen active cases of the virus in NZ. The 
borders to the country will remain closed to general travelers for 
some time. We pray they will open back up by the end of the year, 
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which is when we hope to have some family members visit us.


Bear Valley Bible Institute-New Zealand 
Next week is a big deal for BVBINZ. We welcome one of our graduates as one of our instructors! Jay 
Pahetogia, one of our first graduates, will be teaching the Book of James in BVBINZ next month. 


The students are currently wrapping up their Genesis course with Nathan Franson. We are about six months 
away from their graduation.


Lance Mosher Books 
If the Lord wills, my next evangelistic book, Searching for Brandon Bason, should be released in just over a 
month. Please pray that it plants and waters many seeds!


In Conclusion 
Last week, we celebrated Asher’s third birthday. He’s starting to get into LEGO, so Silas spent his own 
money to buy him a Duplo set. Our cuddly boy enjoyed a small teddy bear birthday party with church family.


In a couple of weeks, it’ll be Silas’ turn, as he will turn six. 


It’s been quite cold in Aotearoa for the past few weeks. The good news is, days are technically getting 
longer. 


As always, thank you for your love and support. We could not do this without you. We pray for you. Please 
keep praying for us!


	 Lance Mosher
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